
Breckenridge Public Utilities Commissioner 

Breckenridge Public Utilities (BPU) is managed under the 
leadership of five (5) Utility Commissioners. BPU currently has 
an open Commissioner position. If you have experience with 
utilities, have managed a business or been in other leadership 
roles, you may want to play a part in helping guide BPU into the 
future. For consideration, please send a letter of interest to: 
Breckenridge Public Utilities, 420 Nebraska Avenue, 
Breckenridge, MN  56520 or by email to 
ajohnson@breckenridgemn.net. Interest notices will be 
accepted until 2:00 pm February 20, 2024. 
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